1440 AM

BABYLON BAYSHORE BROADCASTING CORP



RADIO

November 24, 1976

Dear Kermit:

Thank you for your November 21st letter of signal confirmation on 1440 Gospel Radio! We have received a few DX'ers in the past....one as far as Chicago! That was really a freak air skip, wasn't it?

This letter will confirm that your program log is correct for that Sunday at 6a.m. It's always a pleasure to receive outside mail like this in regards to our signal. Although your listening time is brief due to other incoming frequencies, we do appreciate you listening just the same.

I have enclosed a program schedule for your files and of course, you now have our letterhead for your club. I'm originally from West Reading and know the area well. Good luck DX-ing and we'll keep your letter on file. Thank you for your nice comments regarding our gospel broadcasting. May I personally take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of our Christian staff for such a lovely letter. It was very much appreciated by all.

Warmest regards,

Alan Fritch

WNYG Program Director